
 
 

25th November 2023 
 

Deputy Darren O’Rourke T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E: darren.orourke@oireachtas.ie 

 
Re: PQ 48325/23– WTE Plastic Surgeon Registrars 

 
“To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE plastic surgeon registrars based in 
each hospital part of Ireland East Hospital Group in 2022 and to date in 2023, in tabular 
form.” 
 
Dear Deputy O’Rourke, 

 
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking the number of WTE plastic surgeon 
registrars in the Ireland East Hospital Group. 

 
I have had this matter examined, please see data below: 

 
 2022 2023 
Our Lady’s Hospital, Navan 0 0 
St Michael’s Hospital 0 0 
National Orthopaedic Hospital, 
Cappagh 

0 0 

Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital 0 0 
Regional Hospital Mullingar N/A* N/A * 
St. Luke’s General Hospital N/A* N/A * 
Mater Misericordiae University Hospital Registrar- 1 

Specialist Registrar- 2  
Specialist 
Registrar- 1 

Mater Private 0 0 
St. Vincent’s University Hospital Registrar- 1  

Specialist Registrar- 3  
Registrar- 2  
Specialist Registrar- 3 

National Maternity Hospital 0 0 
National Rehabilitation Hospital 1 1 
St. Columcille’s Hospital N/A* N/A* 
Wexford General Hospital N/A* N/A * 

 
* Please note, due to the current industrial action by Forsa members, we are unable to provide 
you with the most up to date information for all our hospitals. However, once the strike action is 
relaxed, we’ll provide you with a complete response. 

 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paul Gallagher 
Chief Director of Nursing and Midwifery 

 

 

Declan Lyons, Chief Executive. Tel: 01-
9602360 

 
One Kilmainham 
Square, Inchicore Road, 
Dublin 8, 
D08 
ET1W 
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